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On February 1st, the Human Services Subcommittee recommended acknowledging 

receipt of a report from the Oregon Health Authority on the coordinated care 

organization procurement plan for the upcoming 2025-2029 contract. 

 

The CCO Procurement Plan was submitted as the result of a budget note in HB 5024, 

OHA’s primary budget bill in the 2021 session.  As OHA looks ahead towards the 

procurement of the next 5-year contract, initial project planning has started and the 

agency is working closely with the Oregon Health Policy Board on the Board’s 

recommendations that are based on lessons learned from prior procurements for CCOs.  

The report contains an overview of milestones and timelines, clarity on how the process 

will utilize public engagement and communication, and the anticipated resources the 

agency will need to perform the next round of CCO procurement. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


